Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64ER20-16
MMTC Waste Management and Disposal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on October 12, 2020, the Department of Health received a Petition for Variance from KSGNF, LLC. The petition seeks a variance from paragraph 64ER20-16(1)(c), F.A.C., which defines marijuana waste to include contaminated marijuana or usable product. Any interested person or other agency may submit written comments within 14 days after the publication of this notice to: Agency Clerk, Department of Health, Office of the General Counsel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin A02, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1703 or by facsimile at (850)413-8743.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Christopher Ferguson, Department of Health, Office of Medical Marijuana Use, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin M-01, Tallahassee, Florida 32399 or by email at Christopher.Ferguson@flhealth.gov.
